
CRAWFORD RODRIGUEZ ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

Welcome back to Crawford Rodriguez for the 2024/2025 school year! 
We are excited to spend the year learning & growing as a Wildcat Family!

Parents utilizing the car drop off/pick up lane:
If you haven't already, please email sdunn@jacksonsd.org 
with your child's information, including the days you will be
dropping off/picking up your child. ID's will be checked until
they get to know individuals or if they notice someone new
in the car lane. New signs will be printed, but if you have

last years, please use it until they are ready. 

If you do not regularly use the car lane and need to pick up 
OR if there is a change from your childs normal routine,

please CALL the Main Office by 1:30pm to notify us!

We appreciate your patience the first few weeks of school!
Your childrens safety is our #1 priority; we take our time to get it right!

 

Make sure your child brings their
ID to school every day. The ID is 
used for the bus, as well as when 
your child is purchasing lunch & 
snacks. If your child's ID that was

 issued last year has been
misplaced, please contact the

 main  office so that a new card
 can be issued!

Join us for our first 
PTN Meeting on October 9th, 

at 7pm in the IMC!

***SAVE THE DATE***
The Harlem Wizards are returning!

February 26, 2025 at 7pm

September 2024

Notes from the Principal 

Stay Tuned SCHOOL NEWS

IMPORTANT DATES

CONTACT US
PTN Board 

Contact Information
on CR Webpage

Join the PTN !
Membership Forms Coming Home 

or
View our Cheddar Up Store

bit.ly/CRPTN2425

Follow CR PTN 
on Facebook at

Crawford-Rodriguez 
Elementary School PTN 

Student IDs 

9/5- First Day of School 
9/5- 1st Day ice cream at Four Boys!
9/5- Spirit Wear store open
9/5- Cicconi Mums Sale begins
9/11 - Wear Red, White & Blue - Patriot's Day
9/13- Last Day to Register for Color Run
9/24- Back to School Night Grades 3-5 @ 7:00pm
9/25- Back To School Night Prek @5:30pm
9/25- Back to School K-2 @7:00pm
9/25- BTS Grams Due Back 

Every Friday is School Spirit Day! Wear your Wildcat Gear!

 

PTN NEWSLETTER

Please make sure that all of the
contact information in the 

Portal is accurate and up to date!

Contact the Main Office with any 
changes to be made in the Portal.


